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12th September 2024 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
This academic year, we are changing the way in which we teach spelling at 
Warwick Bridge.  
 
We will continue to follow the Spelling Shed scheme for spelling. The children 
in Years 1 to 6 will be taught discrete spelling lessons twice a week in their 
year groups. The children will also receive spelling homework which will be 
sent home on a Thursday in your child’s plastic wallet containing their reading 
book and reading record.  
 
The homework will then be due back to school on the following Tuesday. Your 
child should bring this back to school in their plastic wallet and hand it in to 
their teacher. As well as the paper homework, your child’s spelling list will be 
set on Spelling Shed for them to practise.  
 
Spelling Shed logins are in their reading record. Your child will not take a 
traditional weekly test but may be tested within their spelling lessons.  
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch with your child’s class teacher.  
 
Link for Spelling Shed:  
https://www.spellingshed.com/en-gb  
 
Kind regards  
Miss Hogarth 
   

https://www.spellingshed.com/en-gb

